Meeting of the Sadsbury Township Planning Commission

February 15, 2023

A meeting of the Sadsbury Township Planning Commission was held on Wednesday, February 15,
2023 at 7:00 PM in the Sadsbury Township Municipal Building.

Present: Ms. Amanda Stewart, Mr. Simon Jessey, Mr. Jeremy Alcorn and Ms. Michelle Falcone.
Absent: Mr. John Lymberis, Mr. Ron Zanoni, Mr. Clark Faggioli, and Supervisor Liaison Mr. John
Moore.

Ms. Stewart called the meeting to order at 7:05 PM. Due to a lack of public attendance, the moment of
silence and the Pledge of Allegiance were waived.

Mr. Stewart made a motion to adopt the minutes of the previous meeting, seconded by Mr. Alcorn. The
motion passed unanimously.

Jane Heineman

The Commission spoke about the flower donation made by Mr. Lymberis on behalf of the
Commission. Since Mr. Lymberis could not attend this month, members pledged to make their
donations to him at the March meeting.

Mr. Jessey informed the Commission about the Township’s idea to build a gazebo on the
passive open space at the western side of the Sadsbury Square development, instead of the
bench previously discussed. With key members unable to attend this month, the Planning
Commission will discuss the matter further during the March meeting.

Announcements and Correspondence

Mr. Jessey informed members that the Township would be happy to let the Commission advise
the Supervisors on strategies to enhance and improve the Township for the residents, and that
the Township had pledged to provide the Commission with copies of the Comprehensive Plan
to help with that goal. Mr. Jessey noted extensions to land development plans granted by AZ
Parkesburg and Stottsville Inn.

With no further announcements or public comment, Ms. Stewart asked for a motion to adjourn the
meeting at 7:45 PM. Mr. Jessey made the motion, seconded by Mr. Alcorn. The motion passed
unanimously.

Respectfully submitted by Simon Jessey



